
Maryland Commission
on LGBTQ Affairs

Under the Governor’s Office of Community Initiatives, the Maryland
Commission on LGBTQ Affairs was created during the 2021 Maryland
General Assembly to:

● Assess challenges facing LGBTQ communities statewide
● Inform LGBTQ-inclusive policies and combat discrimination based

on sexual orientation and gender identity
● Study and establish best practices for inclusion of LGBTQ

individuals and communities

The Maryland Commission on LGBTQ Affairs can help deliver the voices
of LGBTQ Marylanders to the governor and executive branch and to
alert the administration about real-time needs of the community in
Maryland.

Find meeting information,
commissioners, and more at:
goci.maryland.gov/LGBTQ or scan here ➜


